The Alberta Petro-Chemical Safety Council (Northern)
January 11, 2002

Dear Council Member:


Your Council’s annual awards banquet takes place on March 2, 2002. One of your responsibilities is collecting the man-hours and accident data necessary to calculate the awards. We are requesting your cooperation in getting this data submitted as soon as possible. The attached forms are the same as we have used in past years. The criteria and a nomination form for the Dwight Bowhay Memorial Award are included in this package.


In order to facilitate the awards calculations, I am asking you to fax your forms directly to my attention at Owens-Corning. My fax number is (780) 472-6884 in Edmonton. The number is also on the forms. You can also e-mail it to me at donald.gibson@owenscorning.com or you can bring it to the meeting on Thursday, January 17. We need this data by January 25. If you will have difficulty with this deadline or you have questions regarding the forms, please call me at (780) 472-4759. The earlier you can get your numbers to me the better.


I have also enclosed ticket applications for the banquet. Please process these by mailing or faxing your requests to the Council numbers that appear on the application. You can also e-mail the application to Wendy Tetz at apcsc@hotmail.com. Wendy will send you a confirmation by e-mail when she receives your request. Your tickets and an invoice will be mailed to you. Please do not send ticket requests to me. Note the deadline of February 21st for ticket applications. As soon as we have the award calculations complete, we will mail out (or e-mail) a list of award recipients to help you determine ticket quantities.


Please ensure that you respond by the deadlines otherwise your company may miss out on their award. Please respond even if you do not think you qualify for an award so that we do not have to follow-up with you later.

Yours truly,

Donald Gibson

Past-Chairperson
